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This past year, 2002-2003, has gone by very
quickly.  It has been a challenge dealing with the
budget crunches through the University.  Some
things did continue to happen. We had a School
Drive this past October. The Holiday Potluck
was held in January to give everyone a break
during Christmas. The Bowling Tournament and
Food Drive were held in February during A&S
Week. The luncheon was the dilemma.  We were
informed by the Dean’s office that they have no
money for our Spring Luncheon. A vote was put
to the A&S Staff.  It was decided to hold it at a
local restaurant.  The Luncheon was held at
Ryan’s Family Steakhouse. The Staff
Appreciation Award was still provided by the
Dean’s office.
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e was held last October.  Three boxes were sent to
turgeon Elementary School and Harrisburg
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The Food Drive was held during A & S week, last February.  We collected
105 pounds of food for the Central Missouri Food Bank.

The Bowling Tournament was also held during A & S week, last
February.  The Highest Scoring Team was ECON/EPARC

Eric Parsons
Patricia Garmon
Monica Mann
Joe Haslag
Mark Stratton

2. Bio Bashers
3. The A Team – Dean’s Office
4. Gutter Dusters
5. The Winners – Dean’s Office
6. A&S Computer Splitters
7. Sociology Steamrollers
8. We Haven’t Got A Clue
9. Bowl-Dozers/History

The Lowest Scoring Team was the Un
Nathan Mattox
Martin Wills
Phani Chilukuri

The Highest Scoring Bowler was Kare
201 & 145
-Navigables/Geography

n Aitkens 380 Series Game Scores



The Lowest Scoring Bowler was Ann Fitzpatrick 128 Series Game Scores
44 & 50
Individual Scores are Scratch Scores.

Please join me in congratulating NILA EMERICH from the Department
of Biological Sciences. Nila was presented with the 2003 Staff
Appreciation Award at the Arts and Science Staff Network luncheon
today. She received an award plaque as well as a $200 cash award. Nila
has been a dedicated employee of the department for 15 years. Nila, we
appreciate what you do for Mizzou! Thank you Dr. John David for
nominating a deserving staff member. 

Welcome to our new Arts  Science Staff Network members:
Patty Eggleston 
Tyeece Little
Pat Garman
Karen Aitken
 &
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Congratulations to our Service Awardees

30 years
Deborah Friedrich

25 years
Barb Staiger

20 years
Robin Brueckner
Mary Lynn Laney
Nancy Ann Taube
Robert Davis
Nila Emerich
Jan Judy March
Wayne Shoemaker
Barbara Sonderman
Patricia Willis
Jennifer Morton
Mary Edwards
Kathleen Martin
Jelila Khalil

10 years
Virginia Shestko
Sherry Long
Becky Baumgartner

5 years
Dean Bergstrom
Jerry Brightwell
Julie Els
Ron Rothenberger
Daniel Routier
Jonathan Weng
Dawn Hodge
Rebecca Brooks

2002-2003 Staff Network Members
Chair – Linda Meek, Biological Sciences
Co-Chair – Sandy Kietzman, History
Secretary – Cathy Illingworth, Communication
Secretary – Kathy Andresen,

Connections Chair – Johnette Blair, Biological Sciences
Communications Chair – Cathy Illingworth, Communication
Events Chair – Debra Gay, A&S Dean’s Office
Lunches Chair – Sandy Kietzman, History
Awards Chair – Linda Tremaine, Psychological Sciences
Other Members – Traci Wren, A&S Dean’s Office
Ex-Officio – Jill Housh, A&S Dean’s Office


